
 

 
 
Dear Athletes and Officials,  
 
 
RE: Oceania 2020 
 
 
We are writing to you to give you an update on the running of Oceania 2020.   
 
After working with the facility, the event organisers and the IFSC Sport Department we have a new date to hold 
Oceania 2020.  The new date is the 19th – 20th of December.  This date was selected to give the maximum 
amount of time for Australia and New Zealand to work through the COVID-19 issues, as well as allow as much 
training as possible for the athletes involved.  This will also allow the completion of the IFSC project covering 
safety of climbing competition and new procedures in this environment.   
 
As the event draws closer, we may need adapt the timetable of the event to minimise the risk to athletes and 
officials from the event.  This may include separating the male and female athletes if there is a requirement to 
keep groups small.  We will confirm the final timetable at the beginning of November.   
 
If you have any questions or feedback, please direct them to your National Federation or the event organiser 
on info@sportclimbingaustralia.org.au. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all as soon as it is safe to do so.   
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
Oceania Council of Sport Climbing Board 
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